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Summary:

Ozbudun sends Narasimhan a report concerning the 17th preliminary meeting of the
ROK and the DPRK Red Cross organizations, points of concession indicated at the 17th
preliminary meeting of the North-South Red Cross organizations, the interview of
Premier Kim Il Sung, and "Japan-DPRK trade agreement," etc.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Kyungnam University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan



Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


